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Message:
Concerning the Redistricting off Montgomery
county/Lake Conroe:  Lake Conroe is a Community of
Common Interest, and we are almost entirely in
Precinct 1, of Montgomery County. I don’t believe our
Community interests would be well represented by
splitting and dividing our area. Senator Robert Nichols
has been a great ally to Lake Conroe Community by
becoming informed and involved in various
community interests, I.e. school districts, local land
concerns with farmers and ranchers, small
businesses our infrastructure, and our water
resources. We believe our best interests are served
by Senator Nichols in District 3. The diverse interests
of the Lake Community and The Woodlands have
been well represented by having two Senators,
Nichols  and Creighton. That said, the second best
Redistricting option is putting all of Montgomery
county in District 4.




